Daily Bulletin

Hopkins Baseball Association: Baseball and Softball	Sign up sheets	are available in t	:he Principals
office on the table.			

"Attention all middle school students who plan to go out for track. There will be a short meeting following lunch Thursday February 15th in the cafeteria."

Anyone that us interested in playing spring sports: baseball/track practices will begin February 26th. You will need an up to date physical. If you haven't played a sport this year you will need a new one. Please see Coach Shipman if you have any questions. Physical forms can be found in the office.

High School track meeting Wednesday during seminar, in the old gym.

PLEDGE

February 13, 2018